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:@ Dear Mr.Stenzel,

we have received today the publications you sent, which
followed of a {€w weeks yours letters.
I thank you very much for your kindness in sending me so
many works of yours, which will be very useful for the study
I am doing on Miocene Aturias from the Piedmontese Basin. The
one on living Nautilus is particularly interesting for my work,
expecially for the description of the test and siphuncle struc-
res, and early ontogenetic features of the shell.

Professor Malaroda, the Director of this Institute of Geo-
logy, also thanks you very much for the second copy of each of
your publications, which will be put in the Institute's library.

By separate mail we are sending you a work by Prof.Malaroda
on the Tertiary fauna from lionte Postale, in which a new species
of Aturia is described, with aewt ofitn  temteri ug Terdiony fomien .

Unhappily we have nom available recent works on Coenozoic
Crustacea. As for Bellardi's and llonterosato's works, we do not
think that they are still available. On the contrary, some works
of Sacco's are still available at Sacco's son, whose address is:
Dott.Vittorio SACCO, Via Filippo Baldinucei 91, MILANO.

In any case, if some of these works which are not available
interests you particolarly, you might have it reproduced by mi-
crofilm.Naturally, when my work on liiocene Aturiass will be publi-
shed I'll send you a copy of it.

The treatise on marine Ecology & Paleoecology has been recei-
ved by our Institute just some weeks ago, and I could read on it
what was most interesting for my work.

I still thank you very much and hope that the material we
are sending you will be interesting for your studies.

Very truly yours,

Cﬂxvﬁo Cafbvapub¢

Carlo STURANI
Istituto di Geologia
Palazzo Carignano
TORINO, Italy






